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8 May 2013 
 

Invitation to the XLIX COSAC, 23-25 June 2013 

 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
On behalf of the Houses of the Oireachtas, we are pleased to invite 
representatives of your parliament to XLIX COSAC, which will take place in 
Dublin between 23 and 25 June 2013. The meeting is being organised as part of 
the parliamentary dimension of Ireland’s Presidency of the Council of the 
European Union, during the first half of 2013. 
 
Therefore, we kindly ask you to pass on the enclosed invitation from the 
Chairman of the Oireachtas Joint Committee on European Union Affairs to the 
relevant committees in your Parliament. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

    
______________________    ______________________ 
Sean Barrett T.D.     Senator Paddy Burke 
Ceann Comhairle     Cathaoirleach  
Dáil Éireann      Seanad Éireann 
 
 

 


